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NABL Submits Letter to Treasury and IRS.
On Wednesday, December 3, 2020, the National Association of Bond Lawyers (NABL) submitted a
letter to the U.S. Department of the Treasury (“Treasury”) and Internal Revenue Service (IRS)
requesting an extension of IRS Notice 2020-53 through December 31, 2022. The notice, released on
July 1, 2020, in response to the coronavirus pandemic provides relief relief to bond issuers,
operators, owners and tenants of qualified residential rental projects and qualified low-income
housing projects financed with exempt facility bonds, and state agencies that have jurisdiction over
these projects, from otherwise-applicable federal tax law compliance requirements.

Read the full letter here.
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